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This club will be a fun music and visual arts after
school program for kids interested in song and
dance, and theatrical arts.

No try-outs. All boys and girls are welcome!

Every Friday at School(location to be announced)
2:30 t0 3:30

Starting October 14, 2011—ending with the
Christmas Show.

*parent helpers welcome!!!

Pre-theatre club

For Grades 2 through 5

Contact Christine Hanlon for more information - christinehanlon@verizon.net

Kindly tear off and return the bottom portion of this form if your child is interested in participating.
We will have an organizational meeting on Friday, October 14, 2011 at 2:30 pm in the
BSA.

Name Grade

Email address Phone No.




